St Paul’s School

Netball Supporters’ Group

NETBALL SUPPORTERS’ GROUP REPORT 25/05/2015

Our last meeting was on Monday 18" May and we had five attendees and received apologies from Kathleen
Power, Bonnie Retief, Debbie Landsdown, Anne Tonkin, Karyn Gregory & Mel Leissi

The girls are having an amazing season so far and achieving some very strong wins with the Seconds, Thirds
and 8A teams undefeated to date!

Due to some confusion with the draw times on Saturday our 9A team ended up versing Redeemer’s 8A’s and
vice versa so arrangements are under way to hold a re-match for those two games.

The NSG and the whole netball community are gearing up for the Back to St. Pauls/Pink day this Saturday and
we are excited to be part of what is sure to be a great day of school spirit and sportsmanship. The NSG will be
running our carwash and BBQ as our main events on the day and our girls will play with pink bibs and balls and
be decked out in pink ribbons and zinc!

Our joint raffle venture with the other supporter groups will also be drawn on Saturday so we are busy selling
the last of the tickets and getting them collected!

The First’s look great in their new uniforms and are having a strong season but have unfortunately been a few
players down due to injuries, including our Netball Captain, but the injured girls will be back on the team
shortly to complete the season.

Regards
Rebecca Kerta, President NSG 2015



